
LNC Region One Representative Response to ‘[LPJC] Judicial Committee 2024-07-16 
Wisconsin Petition’ 

Wednesday, July 18, 2024


To Whom It May Concern:


Both LNC Region One Representatives, Roman Garcia and Adam Haman, would like to 
respond to the recent dispute submitted by members of the Libertarian Party of Wisconsin to 
the LNC Judicial Committee.


Primarily, we are honored to be representing such a diverse group of LP State Parties, and we 
look forward to open communications on a variety of topics and issues where we can make a 
difference for the best interest of all the states in our region.


In regards to the statement that “the agreement was signed with a possible financial obligation 
that…”, below is the ‘Travel Compensation’ section from the LNC Region One agreement:


“It is anticipated that the LNC will meet in-person at least two times a year which poses a 
financial obligation on the representative(s) in order to attend.  The Regional Chairs 
agree that upon election of any Regional Representative, they will enter into a separate 
agreement, if requested by the Regional Representative, for either the Regional 
Representative or the Regional Alternate to attend each meeting at a maximum amount 
of $1,000 per meeting spread amongst the Regional States for a maximum of two 
meetings per year, whether or not the LNC meets more frequently.  This separate 
agreement may allocate the cost-sharing equally or proportional upon the percentage of 
national sustaining membership in the Regional States.” 

In the original LNC Region One organizing meeting it was stated and agreed that the 
“agreement” could be zero if there were states that can’t or don’t want to contribute, and that 
the regional representative would decide if that was acceptable or not and consider if they 
wished to resign. 

Additionally, No financial agreement has been requested or created. Instead, the elected LNC 
Regional 1 Representatives have created a GoFundMe page and asked for donations from 
anyone who’s willing to help with travel expenses for onsite meetings as evidenced below. 

	 Region 1 Representative Fundraiser link: https://gofund.me/55bac1df 

We hope this information helps alleviate the “financial obligation” concern of our the LPWI 
Members. 

In Liberty, 

Roman Garcia & Adam Haman

https://gofund.me/55bac1df

